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November 20, 2019 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that the seminars in Phoenix went really well – the live 
demonstrations went well, the practice exercises went well (many participants have reported 
amazing healing during the practice exercises), and I was able to get through five days of 
presentations without my throat giving out (small to moderate miracle – thank you to those 
who were praying). ☺  
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
P.S. Charlotte and I are now enjoying some very well earned time off (we are appreciating the 
natural beauty in the Sonoran Desert National Monument, the Organ-pipe Cactus National 
Monument, and the Saguaro Cactus National Park). 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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